
Notes from SLS Parent Forum 17.1.24 

 

6 parents attended the parent forum on 17th January 20024. Miss Paulding shared the Maths and 

Phonics pages of the school website, which have been updated with information to help parents 

with supporting their children at home. The parents in attendance asked for information about this 

to go home in the weekly newsletter. 

Sundon Lower School - Maths 

Sundon Lower School - Phonics 

Parents fed back that the change to homework is working well and they are appreciating a more 

creative approach to homework which gives some scope for children to play to their skills and 

interests. A few specific comments were raised about individual homework and encouraging 

children to remember to take their reading and spelling logs home. These comments have been 

noted by Miss Paulding. Miss Paulding will look to put out a letter about homework detailing when 

this comes home to support parents. 

There was some discussion about the books that children bring home, including whether library 

books come home or stay at school. The staff will put together a letter about this, including 

information about Phonics, in the near future. 

Miss Paulding then explained that the school would like to extend its extracurricular offer and asked 

the parents present if there were people in the local community who would be interested in running 

lunchtime clubs such as gardening, art and/or sewing. If anyone is interested, please contact 

office@sundonlower.co.uk 

There was also a discussion about breakfast and after school clubs. This is a topic which the Senior 

Leadership Team will continue to consider. 

https://www.sundonlower.co.uk/page/?title=Maths&pid=74#:~:text=At%20Sundon%20we%20follow%20a,dated%20methods%20of%20rote%20learning.
https://www.sundonlower.co.uk/page/?title=Phonics&pid=71#:~:text=Read%20Write%20Inc%20(RWI)%20is,for%20children%20aged%204%2D7.
mailto:office@sundonlower.co.uk

